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Carlton Fields was featured in General Counsel News, in an article titled “Carlton Fields Releases

13th Annual Class Action Survey.” The article discusses the results of the firm’s 2024 Class Action

Survey, which provides an overview of important issues and practices related to class action matters

and management. Read the article. Subscription may be required.
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